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The intelligence revolution with 
Artificial Intelligence

Artificial Intelligence (AI) refers to computer systems performing tasks that require human like 

intelligence, processing vast amounts of data quickly to make informed decisions. AI acts as a 

force multiplier, helping organisations to stay ahead of cybercriminals and respond to threats 

in real time, enhancing efficiency, automation and innovation.

By leveraging historical and real-time 
data, computer systems can complete 
analysis to foresee potential 
vulnerabilities and threats before 
they materialise. This proactive 
approach empowers organisations to 
allocate resources effectively and 
prioritise actions based on risk 
assessments.

Predictive Analysis and 
Risk Assessment

Ethical Considerations and 
Limitations
Bias in AI algorithms can lead to 
discriminatory outcomes, 
highlighting the importance of 
transparency and fairness. 
Moreover, while AI enhances 
organisations cyber defence, it 
doesn't replace the need for human 
expertise and oversight.

Automating Cyber Defence
AI driven automation streamlines 
incident response and mitigates the 
workload for cybersecurity teams. 
Security Orchestration, Automation 
and Response (SOAR) systems, 
harness AI to orchestrate responses 
to incidents, freeing up experts to 
focus on strategic decision making.

AI-Powered Threat 
Detection
AI's ability to process and analyse 
large volumes of data in real time 
proves indispensable in detecting 
both known and previously 
unidentified threats. Machine 
learning algorithms excel at 
identifying anomalies that could 
signify potential cyber-attacks.
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